http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=43721

Animal Health Board to Meet December 9

The Kansas Department of Agriculture’s Animal Health Board will meet at 7:30 a.m. on Tuesday,
Dec. 9, 2014 via conference call to conduct the regularly scheduled quarterly meeting of the advisory
board.

The meeting is open to the public. Individuals who have questions about the meeting or would like
to participate in the meeting should contact KDA Animal Health Commissioner Dr. Bill Brown at
William.Brown@kda.ks.gov for more information.



